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Dear Ms. Manning:

I am responding to the January 10, 1994, request of
Dr. Richard Niemeier concerning information relevant to
implementing the Workers’ Family Protection Act. Staff have
reviewed files and identified three documents that pertain to
items two and/or three of the eight listed in the November 15,
1993, announcement in the Federal Register. The Alabama
Department of Public Health has no information pertinent to items
one and four through eight.

I hope this information is useful to you.

Sincerely,

onald E. Williamson, M.D.
State Health Officer

DEW:CHW: jm

Enclosure

feg 11 19




